
Waste Disposal Instructions 

Dear Tenant, 

We hope this message finds you well. As a reminder, please adhere to the following waste 

disposal guidelines to ensure a clean and pleasant living environment: 

General Guidelines: 

• Separate recyclable materials from general waste. 

• Dispose of hazardous waste, such as batteries and electronics, at designated collection 

sites. 

• Place all garbage in sealed bags before disposing of them in the designated bins. 

Recycling: 

Please recycle the following items: 

• Paper and cardboard 

• Plastics marked with recycling symbols #1 and #2 

• Glass bottles and jars 

Food Waste: 

Food waste should be placed in the compost bin located in the courtyard. Please ensure that no 

plastic is mixed in with the compost. 

Collection Schedule: 

Garbage is collected every Monday and Thursday, while recyclables are collected every 

Tuesday. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

Sincerely, 

Your Property Management Team 


